

School News

Diary Dates:

School Photographs Individual & siblings 23rd and 24th September

PTA Macmillan Coffee **Morning** Friday 27th September

Reception Phonics and **Reading Meeting** Tuesday 24th September

> PTA Oulton Park Sponsored Walk 14th October

Parents' Mornings 17/10 Reception 18/10 Y6 21/10 Y5 22/10 Y4 23/10 Y3 24/10 Y2 25/10 Y1 9:10am in the Hall (Reception's will take place in the Reception classroom)

Parents' Evenings 21/11 3:30 - 7pm 26/11 3:30 - 7pm

Welcome to this week's newsletter!

<u>School Photographs</u>

Just a reminder that school photographs will be taken on Monday and Tuesday next week – both individual and siblings.

Clubs

Our after school clubs all started this week. We hope that the children have all enjoyed their first sessions. We believe that these opportunities are very important for our pupils and aim to offer a wide range of clubs throughout the year. A big thank you to our staff for giving their time to run this term's clubs after school.

<u>Sporting Events</u>

Some of our junior pupils have had the opportunity to take part in Tag-Rugby tournaments at Tarporley High School over the last two weeks. We have been so proud of all the children who have taken part - they have shown such great sportsmanship and skill and have been fantastic ambassadors for our school.

We will be offering a range of sporting opportunities throughout the year with the aim of every child having the chance to take part. Miss O'Dwyer will be carrying out a survey to understand which sports our pupils would be interested in.

Oulton Park Sponsored Walk

Hopefully, you received a letter earlier this week regarding the Sponsored Walk at Oulton Park, organised by our fabulous PTA. We hope that as many of our parents as possible are able to join us for what is sure to be a very enjoyable afternoon. Please return permission slips on Monday.

Have a wonderful weekend.

Kind regards Lorraine Skellon Head of School



School office: admin@eaton.cheshire.sch.uk,

Executive Headteacher: head@tarvin.cheshire.sch.uk Head of School: lorraine.skellon@eaton.cheshire.sch.uk

